Dear friends

The Church of England have updated their advice this evening and we thought it would be important to point you to it. Someone did say in our meeting this week that it would come 30 minutes after our briefing and they were very almost correct!

You can find it all <u>here</u> and it includes <u>general guidance</u> on opening and maintaining church buildings, <u>advice on test and trace</u> and a risk assessment template which you can click on to download.

We, like you, will digest this over the weekend and coming days and will release another briefing next week.

With blessings for the weekend,

The Coronavirus Task Group